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Issue Alert Letter #18

Dear Toshiba Service Providers and Customers,

New BIOS releases are available for the 400 and 410 series products which address problems
discovered in the most recent BIOS releases for both products.   Version 5.60 has been released for
the 400CDT and 400CS models, and version 5.50 has been released for the 410CDT and 410CS
models.   These BIOS revisions are available on the Toshiba BBS [(714) 837-4408].

The new versions affect the following changes from version 5.50 on the 400 series and 5.40 on the
410 series.

*  The system password, if set up, will no longer be deleted when the BIOS is installed.

*  The F10 key can be used to change boot priority with or without a system password being set up.

*  The Power ICON in the Windows control panel menu will not be deleted when the APM HCT is
installed.
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